
TOWN OF GEORGETOWN   
PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING  

 
Notice is given that the Town of Georgetown will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed 
2025 Budget on Tuesday, November 19, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. at the Georgetown Town Hall.  
The 2025 Proposed Budget is posted at the Georgetown Town Hall, Jonzy Market and the 
town website at townofgeorgetownwi.com.  The proposed budget is also available for 
viewing at Town Hall by calling the Town Clerk at 715-857-5788.  The following is a 
summary of the proposed 2025 Budget with the 2024 Tax Levy to be collected in 2025.   
 

REVENUE 
 Intergovernmental              $200,495 
 Public Service (snowplowing, 
 road work)       $2,000 
 Misc (licenses, interest, etc.)      $8,000 
 Levy     $429,675 
 TOTAL    $640,170 

 
EXPENDITURES 
 General Government     $127,340 
 Fire       $92,330 
 Ambulance      $20,500 
 Public Works    $400.000 
 TOTAL    $640,170 
 

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING 
 
Notice  is hereby given that on Tuesday, November 19, 2024, following the completion of 
the public hearing on the proposed 2025 Budget, a Special Town Meeting of the Electorate 
called pursuant to Section 60.12(1)c of WI Statutes by the Town Board, for the following 
purposes will be:  
 
To adopt the 2024 Town Tax Levy to be paid in 2025 pursuant to Sec 60.12(1)c of the WI 
Statues.    

NOTICE OF TOWN BOARD REGULAR MEETING 
 
Notice is further given, that the town board of supervisors regular monthly board meeting 
will be held immediately following the public hearing and special town meeting of the 
electorate.   

 
Cheryl True, Town Clerk  

 


